Ridgeline High School School Community Council Minutes
March 8, 2022, 7:00 a.m.

In attendance: Candice Hansen, Andy Lund, Mandy Donavan, Doug Snow, Holly Fronk,
Bridget Crane, Bonnie Odd, Emma Smith, Deanna Stallings, Diane Theurer

1. Candice Hansen motioned to approve February minutes. Seconded by Diane Theurer.

2. Accreditation - Bonnie Odd and Deanna Stallings went over information needed for
accreditation approval, coming up next week. A new website was created to include
all information necessary for accreditation. The website link will be made available
through the school website at a future date. Parents on SCC will be included in a
parent panel meeting with the accreditation committee, which will be a zoom meeting,
Wednesday, March 16 at 9 a.m.

3. Budget - Doug Snow reported that the school board approved our request to transfer
money from the paraprofessional category to the technology budget.

4. Counselor - Bridget Crane gave updates on many things the counselors are working
on right now. The ACT is today for Sophomores (practice) and Juniors. Working on
scheduling for next year. Meetings next week with Juniors and their parents. Planning
Riverhawk Riverwalk awards assembly for Seniors. A traditional graduation will be
held this year, at the USU Spectrum, but it will also include places for photo
opportunities.

5. Other - Absenteeism is still a concern. There is a minimum attendance requirement for
kids to participate in some extracurricular activities, including sports.

Next Meeting: April 12, 7:00 a.m., Library conference room



